
 

 

  

 

10th October 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

We have organised our highly successful Viking Day for our Year 4 children to link with their current topic on 

Anglo Saxons and Vikings. The day is run by an organisation called ‘History Off The Page’ and consists of a variety 

of Viking craft workshops, drama and roleplay. The workshops will give us a feeling of what it was like to live during 

the year 848AD in Britain.  

A simple costume will make your child feel part of the day. Please see the ideas on the next page. 

This educational day will take place on Wednesday 9th November and the cost per child is £16.00, payable on Parent 

Pay. We feel that this represents fantastic value as it will enrich the children’s understanding of the topic as they 

are transported into the Viking Age. We have used this company for many years and we have found that their 

specialist knowledge and the resources they bring to school give the children an excellent experience without 

incurring the usual transport costs of an external school visit. The children will not just hear about life in the past – 

they will live it. 

We require about 10 adult helpers to supervise some of the craft tables, please let your child’s class teacher know 

if you are able to help.  

Please could you make payment by Wednesday 2nd November 2022. 

Yours faithfully 

 

The Year 4 Team 

 


